
 

 

 
 

 
November 11 2021 

Dear parents, 
 
Next week, all three current Doha British School campuses will be inspected by the British Schools 
Overseas organisation. Inspectors will be on the DBS AK site from Sunday November 14th – 
Wednesday November 16th and will visit DBS Wakra on Wednesday November 17th and Thursday 
November 18th, during which time they will also inspect DBS Rawdat Al Hamama. Inspections of this 
type are a normal part of the accreditation cycle of top British schools and teachers who work in 
either UK or overseas schools are very much accustomed to this level of professional scrutiny. Both 
days will be normal days in school because we want the inspection team to leave with a sense of 
how well our school works on a typical day and, other than maybe seeing or talking to an additional 
adult in school, DBS Wakra students are unlikely to feel like anything is different at all! Following 
the inspection, subsequent reports usually take a few weeks to write but as soon as we are able to I 
will ensure that our DBS Wakra report is shared with all members of our school community. 
 
As always, if any parents would like to contact me directly regarding the content of this letter, I 
would welcome them to do so via the email address below. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Steven Miles. 
Principal, Doha British School – Al Wakra Campus 
steven.miles@dbswakra.com 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/british-schools-overseas-inspection-reports/british-schools-overseas-accredited-schools-inspection-reports
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/british-schools-overseas-inspection-reports/british-schools-overseas-accredited-schools-inspection-reports
mailto:steven.miles@dbswakra.com

